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Kaitlyn A. Luck 
Associate 
Phone (505) 954-7286 
kaluck@hollandhart.com 
 

September 3, 2020 
 

VIA E-MAIL 
 
Dean McClure 
Petroleum Engineer 
Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Department of Energy,  
Minerals and Natural Resources 
1220 South Saint Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Dean.McClure@state.nm.us 
 

 

Re: Request to Amend Administrative Order No. PLC-682 Pursuant to September 2, 
2020 Notice Regarding Surface Commingling Orders. 

 
Dear Mr. McClure:  
 

Pursuant to the Division’s Notice Regarding Surface Commingling Orders issued on 
September 2, 2020, Matador Production Company requests that Administrative Order No. PLC-
682 for the Boros Fed West Tank Battery be amended to conform to the new order language to 
allow Matador to add infill wells within the approved spacing units in the existing surface 
commingling order.  Enclosed please find a copy of the administrative application for the Boros 
Fed West Tank Battery showing that Matador’s notice to all interest owners indicated that Matador 
sought authority to commingle future wells producing from the spacing units approved under 
Administrative Order PLC-682.  

 
If you have any questions regarding this request or require anything further, please let me 

know.  Thank you for your attention to this matter.   
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Kaitlyn A. Luck 
ATTORNEY FOR MATADOR PRODUCTION 
COMPANY 




























































































